Pilon, Janet

Subject: Drug use in public

------ Forwarded message ------From: Patti Simpson Harrington
Date: Apr 26, 2025 9:49 AM

Subject: Drug use in public To: mailto:clerks@hamilton.ca

Cc:

I have just read that they are thinking of using libraries as a safe consumption site..

What is wrong with this government??

Why is there even a thought to enable these people?? Plus, there will be taxpayers money spent to have someone there as well? No cameras? Threatening a person's life? What the heck???

There should be zero thought and money spent on enabling people who have an addiction.

Instead, make access super easy to these people to get help and get off the streets.

This world has totally gone backwards. It should be run like it was in the seventies. People were safe and happy!! I'm totally disgusted and disappointed in the people "running" our City, Province and Country.